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Webinar
COVID-19, institutionalisation of persons

with disabilities and the right to truth

As attention on the impact of COVID-19 on persons in institutionalised settings increases,

the European Network of National Human Rights Institutions (ENNHRI) and the Office of the High 

Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) will co-host a webinar on institutionalisation of persons 

with disabilities and the right to truth.

The webinar seeks to explore the right to truth as a deinstitutionalisation advocacy tool. Specifically, 

institutionalisation as a ‘serious human rights violation’ with particular focus on the impact of 

COVID-19 on persons within institutionalised settings will be explored. The content of the right to 

truth and how this can be achieved in relation to institutionalised settings will be discussed, as will 

any best practices related to transparency and monitoring of institutionalised settings. The role of 

NHRIs in this context will also be explored.
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Captioning and international sign interpretation will be provided throughout the webinar.
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